

May 23, 2023

Ms. Veronica Sims, President Mr. Mark Potter, Chief of Staff County of Summit Council 175 South Main Street, 7th Floor Akron, Ohio 44308

RE: Withdrawal of Resolution No. 2023-133

Dear Ms. Sims and Mr. Potter,

Please be advised that the Executive's Office is withdrawing Resolution No. 2023-133 from consideration by Council. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Deborah Matz for

Ilene Shapiro

County Executive

cc: Ilene Shapiro, County Executive

Brian Nelsen, Chief of Staff